
   nishkamprimaryschool 
                                                 wolverhampton 

 

13th April 2022 

School Summer Uniform 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As the Summer Term is due to start we would like to remind parents of our policy on our Summer Uniform.  We 

advise parents to allow their child/ren to wear the summer uniform only if the weather is permitting.  We must also 

remind parents children should come to school with a suitable coat.  

 

Please see below details of the summer uniform your child can wear from the next term:  

 

Girls Summer Uniform Boys Summer Uniform 

Red Gingham dress (red and white), white socks or 

white tights, school blazer and/or cardigan and a plain 

red or white cap/sun hat that should only be worn to 

provide shade from the sun. 

 

Grey school shorts, white shirt (half sleeves if      

preferred), grey socks, tie, blazer and a plain   

red or white cap/sun hat that should only be worn to 

provide shade from the sun. 

May I also remind you of the general school uniform: 

 

Girls Uniform Boys Uniform 

School blazer  School blazer  

School tie School tie 

School cardigan/jumper (with logo) 

Grey pinafore/trousers/skirt (mid grey) 

White shirt 

School jumper (with logo) 

Grey trousers 

White shirt  

Grey tights/socks and black shoes Grey socks and black shoes 

  

PE Kit for Girls and Boys 

White polo Shirt (with logo) Black jumper (with logo) 

Black sports shorts or black track suit bottoms Slip on pumps 

  

All forms of head covering such as a Dastaar, Patka and Hijab should be of a mid-grey colour.  Please ensure all 

items of clothing are clearly named. 

 

Pupils should not come to school wearing any of the following: 

• Leggings, jeans or skinny trousers • Nail colouring or acrylic nails 

• Boots (above the ankle) or trainers • Extreme hairstyles (Mohawks and unnatural 

hair dye colours)  

Jewellery 

In the interests of safety, pupils should not wear jewellery such as bracelets, necklaces, hooped earrings etc.  

Articles of faith and small stud earrings may be worn.   

 

Thank you for co-operation and support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr H Dhanjal 

Headteacher 


